
ROBSON RANCH WOMEN’S CLUB LUNCHEON 

November 5, 2018 

 

The general membership luncheon meeting of the Robson Ranch Women’s Club 
was held Monday November 5, 2018 at the Robson Ranch Clubhouse. President 
Mary Ornberg called the meeting to order at 12:00 pm.   Welcome Chair Bobbi 
Hardt introduced first time attendees who shared from where they moved and 
where they live in Robson Ranch.  

Those celebrating November birthdays were recognized. 

President Ornberg provided the following committee updates: 

 

Membership   538   memberships for 2018.  The 2019 annual membership will 
remain $15. The 2019 enrollment form will specify new or renewal and is required 
with payment. A separate check is required apart from the lunch payment. 

 

Luncheon   Remember to put phone number on checks, respect the cutoff date 
which is the Tuesday before the Monday luncheon and continue to use Paypal  or 
the box in the women’s sport lounge. 62 members paid by Paypal this month. 

 

Treasurer   Current Balance         $  28,513.04        
Non-Operating Funds        $  16,752.87                    
Carry Over                   $    2,500.00                                                                        
Available Funds   $    9,260.17 

 

Service    Donations today totaled $ 1,253.00 plus 20 bags of food. Next 
month’s charity is Friends of the Family.  

 

 



 

 

Elections       President Ornberg presented the 2019 Slate of Officers  : 

 President Elect    Gayle Coe                                                                 

 Vice President Membership  Sheryl Fischer 

Vice President Programs  Rebecca Bafford 

Treasurer    Elma Hinson 

Secretary    Martha Butz 

Lunch Coordinator    Kasey Miller 

Parliamentarian   Rose Depoe  

 Additional nominations for each office were requested from the 
floor. Hearing none, Ruby Wilson moved the slate be approved and 
Theresa Peoples seconded.  By a show of hands from the majority of 
members present:  MOTION CARRIED 

 

Hospitality Thanks to all of today’s volunteers: 

 Greeters Geraldine Gawle, Mary Ann Carroll, Nancy Myers, Carol Springer and 
Ann Rogers  

Table Decorators: Diane Eoff, Kasey Miller, Carol Solow, Kris Tarczon, and Donna 
Chabot. Special thanks to the additional volunteers who provided the lovely 
centerpieces this month.   

Sunshine   Pink sheets are available on each table to request a card be sent to 
anyone facing a current health or other challenge. 

Special Projects Update 

Holiday Market      October 13 was a huge success. Thanks to Theresa Peoples 
and her committee for all their hard work.  



Pet Costume Contest  October 20 was a fun joint event with the Happy Tails Dog 
Club. 

Social        November 14 3-5pm at the Grill  

Fashion Show       November 16 1-4pm $25 includes wine and cheese social 
hour reception Noon-1pm. Registration is available today after the luncheon,  
Monday Nov 12/Wednesday Nov 7 and 14 from  9-11am at the clubhouse                 

Dallas Arboretum     November 29 4thbus was added and 180 members will 
attend 

 

Programs –Programs Chair Rebecca Bafford announced the December Holiday 
Program  will feature the vocal quartet Joyful Sound. In addition Chair Bafford will 
entertain us with her piano performance with Brandy Leach on vocals.  

 

Chair Bafford introduced Paula Esterline from Decorating Den Interiors who 
provided not only holiday decorating tips but also ideas to use throughout the 
year. Her presentation centered around the four staples of any project which are 
Color, Texture, Fabric and Unique Pieces. 

The meeting adjourned at 1:53 pm        

Respectfully Submitted  

       Martha Butz Secretary 

                                                 November 6, 2018 

             
             
  

 

        

        

 


